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CHALLENGE FARM

BEING RESOURCEFUL AT THE FARM!

CONGRATS CLASS 8 STUDENTS, THANK YOU TO 

OUR EDUCATION STAFF!

4 of our Class 8 students scored above average on the KCPE national exams! 

David scored an A-, placing him as the top student at the Farm. His hard work, 

determination, diligence, and discipline paid off! Congratulations to Britney 

(B+), Immaculate (B+), and Pius (B), and ALL of the students who worked hard 

and passed the exams!

Britney

Pius, one of the top students used to have chronic theft issues. He is now self-driven, obedient, assists with home 

chores, is resourceful, and can be relied upon! Pius has regained his family’s trust and the trust of the neighbors. 

He was once looked at as an outcast who would never have positive behavior changes. We praise God!

PARENTING TRAINING . . . EQUIPPING AND EMPOWERING FAMILIES

We recently held parenting training at local primary schools in 
5 different locations. The trainings help the parents/guardians 
gain and build on necessary parenting skills, and teaches 
them practical, effective ways/solutions to provide good care 
for their children. Topics include: 
positive parenting, and also touch 
on children’s needs: physical, 
emotional, spiritual, social, and 

mental (intellectual and education). Our staff shared Biblical 
stories on hope, and entrepreneurship skills to help parents 
already in business or those aspiring to start, to run and 
sustain small-scale pro昀椀table businesses to help meet their 
families’ needs.

A VERY SPECIAL TIME …

One of the moms 
asking her daughter for 

forgiveness.

We rented some extra acreage for a year to grow more vegetables, and feed for 

the cows. For the last 3 months, instead of letting it sit idle, we planted beans to 

help with the kids’ meals. Total harvest = 1,168.45lbs of beans!

Pius

Immaculate

Celebrating with David!
A GLOWING TESTIMONY...!
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LOVING AND REHABILITATING THE ABANDONED, ORPHANED, ABUSED, AND STREET CHILDREN OF KENYA.

Take The Challenge - 

WHAT’S NEW AROUND OUR VILLAGE?

Teaching the kids manners – 
Thank You, Sorry, Excuse me, 

and Please!

We have a new calf at the 
Farm named Jeff!

Class 8 students lining up for 
prayer

Nicholas and Magdalyne 
welcoming visitors, Margaret 

Aim and former CF staff

SPECIAL THANK YOUS!

Thank you HANESbrand, NC for 
donating cartons of hoodies for the kids!

THANK YOU River Oaks Community Church SALT ladies, 

Clemmons, NC for writing Christmas letters to the kids; Liberty 

Church Blue Angel ladies group for making valentine cards 

and to everyone who made and/or sent cards!

SCIENCE LAB FOR THE STUDENTS!

One of the new school government requirements is a science laboratory for the 
Junior Secondary Class 7 students. We will convert one of our classrooms into 
a lab that will have tiled counters along the wall (w/taps 
and sinks), and locking cabinets underneath. The lab 
will have 2 tables for the students, a teacher’s table, gas 
burners, and 30 lab stools. Cost of materials and labor 
= $1,496.00, 30 lab stools @ $11.00 each.

TAKE THE CHALLENGE! Give towards the lab or a lab stool! www.challengefarm.org, 
click the orange GIVE button, then TAKE the CHALLENGE fund. OR send a check payable 
to Globe, PO Box 3040 Pensacola FL 32516. Include a note: Science Lab. Thank you!

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY FROM THE 

CHALLENGE FARM KIDS!


